
Please support us where possible. Please donate online through our yellow donate button at the bottom of our website (by card or 
paypal). There is also an option to set up a monthly standing order. Alternatively, our bank details are St Thomas More Church, 
NatWest, account 44136757, sort code 60-23-19 or we have contactless card/phone readers in the church.   

ST THOMAS MORE CHURCH 

380 Lordship Lane, SE22 8ND 
Tel: 020 8693 5070 Email: dulwich@rcaos.org.uk Website: www.stthomasmorechurch.co.uk 

 

 

   Fr Bartłomiej Dudek (Parish Priest)           Fr Joseph Gulliford (Assistant Priest) 
 

PARISH DIARY AND MASS INTENTIONS 
Parish activities are in italic  
Masses are held at the remaining times 
 

Sun 10 September – Catholic Education Sunday 
08.30 Alan Harknett RIP 
10.00 Neville and Logan Webley RIP  
11.15 Parish tea and coffee in JPC 
12.00 Jennifer Caguioa - Thanksgiving 
17.30 People of the parish 

 

Mon 11 September (St Ambrose Barlow) 
09.30 Jose Antonio RIP 
09.30     Baby & toddler group. Book via parish email 
14.00     John Paul Centre Association in JPC 
 

Tue 12 September  
(The name of the Most Blessed Virgin Mary) 
09.30 Welfare of Kenny family and friends 
 

Wed 13 September (St John Chrysostom) 
09.30 Lucia Asah RIP 
19.00 Adoration and Confession 

 Thu 14 September (Exaltation of the Holy Cross) 
09.30 Maureen Polkey RIP 
 Holy Souls 
19.30 Charismatic prayer time in JPC 
 

Fri 15 September (Our Lady of Sorrows) 
09.30 God’s grace and mercy for Anna-Marija and  
               associates (thieves) 
 Ellen & Tom McGuire and Kate & 
               Thomas Campbell RIP 
 

Sat 16 September (Ss Cornelius and Cyprian) 
08.30 Adoration and Confession  
09.30 Eva and Krzysztof 
17.00 Confession 
17.30 Martin Nicholas Donat 
 

Sun 17 September – Home Mission Sunday 
08.30 Thanksgiving and God’s protection on  
               Ezeoke family 
10.00 Adrianna Hutchinson – happy birthday  
11.15 Parish tea and coffee in JPC 
12.00 Protection, blessings, good health and    
               thanksgiving for 10 & 20 year anniversaries 
17.30 People of the parish 

 

Second collection on 9/10 September will support The 
Catholic Education Service in England and Wales that 
is the key advisory body on matters affecting all aspects 
of Catholic Education and it also provides financial 
assistance for transport to Catholic schools in rural 
areas. Next week’s collection on 16/17 September 
(Home Mission Sunday) will be taken for the Catholic 
Agency for the Support of Evangelisation to support 
the spread of the gospel and parish evangelisation 
across England. 
 

Financial update: the July collection was £8,863.16 out 
of which: 

o Standing orders: £3,681.50 
o Weekly cash collection, £2,850.46 
o Weekly Gift Aid envelopes: £1,288.25 
o SumUp cashless collection: £1,042.95 

Second collections raised £1,077.65 for the Society of 
African Missions. Thank you for your generous support 
on all of these collections. 
 

The John Paul Centre Association will resume its weekly 
meetings from Monday 11 September in the JPC.  
 
 

 

Baby and Toddler Group: please note that the weekly 
sessions will now resume in the JPC from Monday 11 
September. Please email the parish office for more 
details. Numbers are limited, with online booking only.  
 

Welcome to the Catholic Church and our parish 
Charlie Luke Arnold, Sebastian Palma Sithanen-Howe, 
Zara Charlotte Jones and Robert John Francis Hyde. 
who were recently baptised at St Thomas More. 
 

Recently married: congratulations to Oluwatito 
Arowobusoye & Edward Godfrey, Eleanor Crowhurst & 
Gavin Purdie, Beatrice Stephenson & James Hurst and 
Gemma Beattie & Simon Ewing who were married at St 
Thomas More over the summer. We wish them every 
happiness in their life journey together.  
 

Refurbishment of the kitchen in the presbytery will 
last for a month. To access the presbytery, please come 
via the parish office. The large hall in the JPC and toilets 
will still be accessible but please avoid using the JPC 
kitchen on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 
lunchtimes. There is a temporary tea and coffee 
arrangement set next to the kitchen serving window. 
We are sorry for any inconvenience caused. 
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